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SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

TENDER B/SM 45/21: PROVISION OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR INTERNAL REFURBISHMENT OF THE BUILDING LOCATED ON ERF 1852, CORNER OF PLEIN- AND RYNEVELD STREET, STELLENBOSCH, COLLOQUIALLY KNOWN AS THE NPK BUILDING, TO ACCOMMODATE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES OF THE STELLENBOSCH
Notice is hereby given that the closing date for B/SM 45/21: PROVISION OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR INTERNAL REFURBISHMENT OF THE BUILDING LOCATED ON ERF 1852, CORNER OF PLEIN- AND RYNEVELD STREET, STELLENBOSCH, COLLOQUIALLY KNOWN AS THE NPK BUILDING, TO ACCOMMODATE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES OF THE STELLENBOSCH is herewith extended until 19 February 2021 at 12:00. 

Notice is further given that the compulsory clarification meeting has been rescheduled to 29 January 2021 at 10:00 to provide for the current regulations under the Disaster Management Act.   The compulsory clarification meeting will be held via the App for Microsoft Teams.  Tenderers must ensure to download the App and give the municipality the necessary email address and cell phone number to Craig.alexander@stellenbosch.gov.za at least 72 hours prior to the meeting to enable the department to setup a virtual meeting.

Interested Bidders are required (compulsory) to do a walkthrough the NPK Building on their own and must book a timeslot with the Office of the Manager: Property Management through an email: Lorelle.adams@stellenbosch.gov.za. The walkthrough may only occur during office hours from 01 – 03 February 2021.  Please note that these timeslots will only allow a limited amount of persons to ensure that proper social distancing measures are implemented. An attendance list will be kept of companies that attended a walkthrough and those companies that attended the clarification meeting, but did not do a walkthrough will be not be regarded as responsive. 
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